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12th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have all come back to school refreshed, well rested and ready for the busy half term 

ahead.  Below are some of the dates you may need to add to your calendar so that you don’t miss 

anything important! 

 

Friday 16th November 

Children in Need day.  Children can come in non-uniform for 50p.  The theme is spots, but they 

don't need to worry if they don't have anything spotty. Year 5 will still be swimming but may still take 

part. 

 
Monday 19th – Thursday 22nd November 

Book fair is in school – please come and have a look at the lovely books that are available to buy.  It 

will be set up in the Lower School hall straight after school each night. 

 

Tuesday 27th – Thursday 29th November 

Christmas fayre games will be set up in the Lower School hall during school time for all of the 

children to come and ‘have a go’ – the games are out at the Christmas fayre as well but the hall can get 

very busy.  More details will follow about which day your child’s class will have a time slot to visit. 

You can send your child to school with a small amount of change on this day to play the games. 

 

Thursday 29th November 

Christmas fayre – please come along after school and support our Christmas fayre.  There will be lots 

of fantastic stalls, face painting and the chance to meet Father Christmas! Please keep sending in your 

donations and cakes will be kindly received on the day. Thank you! 

Stay and Play will be cancelled that day. 

 

Tuesday 4th December 

Reception Christmas craft afternoon – details to follow. 

 

Friday 7th December 

PD Day - school closed for the children. 
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Tuesday 11th December at 2pm/ Wednesday 12th December at 9:30am 

Reception Christmas Performance.  More details will follow.  Please only attend ONE performance – 

for health and safety reasons we have to limit the number of people in our hall.  It is also extremely 

scary for some of our little ones if the hall is crowded as it gets very noisy, dark and warm!   

 

 

Friday 14th December 

Christmas Jumper Day – children can wear a Christmas Jumper to school if they would like to or wear 

festive colours. 

 

Tuesday 18th December at 9:30am 

Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Performance for YEAR 1 PARENTS ONLY.  This will be a ticket only 

event and more details will follow. 

 

Wednesday 19th December at 9:30am 
Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Performance for YEAR 2 PARENTS ONLY.  This will be a ticket only 

event and more details will follow. 

 

 

 

Christmas Parties (details regarding party food will follow) 

 

 Monday 17th December – Year 4 (bring a change of clothes). 

 

 Tuesday 18th December 

Reception – children can wear party clothes on this day.  

Year 5 - (bring a change of clothes). 

 

 Wednesday 19th December  

Year 1– children can wear party clothes on this day.   

Year 3 - (bring a change of clothes). 

 

 Thursday 20th December  

Year 2 – children can wear party clothes on this day.   

Year 6 - (bring a change of clothes). 

 

 

 

 

We break up for Christmas on Friday 21st December. 

 

As you can see we have a busy half term!  Thank you for your support in advance! 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Marsden & Mrs Mellor 
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